
Dr Marjorie O'Neill MP
MEMBER FOR COOGEE

To the Industry Forestry Panel,

We kindly ask that the following question are answered and submitted via

email to coogee@parliament.nsw.gov.au

1. What input are you seeking from scientists specifically? Are you giving

science a separate consultation platform?

2. Are you considering climate change impacts in your assessment (see

article above in terms of urgency to protect remaining forests)?

3. Are you able to take into consideration accumulative impacts on our

environment, rather than just looking at issue by issue separately?
4. Will scientific reports on global biodiversity decline (CBD COP 16), be

considered in your assessment on the value (environmental) of our

forests?

5. How will public submissions be considered and acknowledged?

6. What is the deadline and what are the terms for publishing your findings

to the public?
7. Will the panel give binding recommendations?

Yours sincerely,

Marjorie

Coogee Electorate Office:

A: 15/53-55B Frenchmans Road, Randwick NSW 2031

P: (02) 9398 1822 F: (02) 9398 1044 E: coogee@parliament.nsw.gov.au
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